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Foster Garvey attorneys Steven Peltin, Jared Van Kirk and

Hannah Talmage were recently interviewed by Radio Matters

Blog for a Q&A titled, "Wage Transparency Legislation Brings

Unique Challenges and Benefits for Employers.”

The Q&A addressed the increasing prevalence of state and local

wage transparency laws that mandate employers to disclose

salary ranges for job postings. These laws are now in effect in

various states, including Washington, California, Colorado,

Connecticut, Maryland, Nevada, and Rhode Island.

Read the blog in its entirety here.

https://radiomatters.org/index.php/2023/05/02/wage-transparency-legislation-brings-unique-challenges-and-benefits-for-employers

